
 
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE PUBLIC HEARING SCHEDULED ON JULY 29, 
2025 

 
Nevada Division of Environmental Protection 

Bureau of Air Quality Planning 
 

 
 
Pursuant to the public hearing provisions in Title 40 of the Code of Federal 

Regulations Part 51 section 102, the Nevada Division of Environmental Protection 

(NDEP) is cancelling the following public hearing because no request for a hearing 

was received: 

 

 

The Regulatory Amendments for submittal to the U.S Environmental Protection 

Agency for incorporation into the applicable Nevada State Implementation Plan 

are available at https://ndep.nv.gov/posts/public-hearing-on-proposed-submittal-

of-previously-approved-reg-amendments.  

 

July 29, 2025 
9:00 AM – 12:00 PM 

Bonnie B. Bryan Boardroom 
1st Floor 

901 S. Stewart Street 
Carson City, NV 89701 

Warm Springs Conference Room 
Suite 200 

375 East Warm Springs Road 
Las Vegas, NV 89119 

 


